
 
 

 
 

 

Ref: SAF Parents Evening  

 

Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

  

We would like to invite you to Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 1st July 2021, between 

4pm and 6pm.  

 

Ordinarily we would have held a “Year 8 Parents Evening” event in school where you 

would have had the opportunity to meet your child’s teachers in person to discuss your 

child’s progress but unfortunately due to the current restrictions imposed by COVID, 

parents are unable to attend the school site, therefore we are required to do this over 

the phone instead. 

 

This collaboration between home and school is crucial in your child’s academic journey 

even more importantly during these unprecedented times. Your child’s form tutor will call 

you and discuss your child’s progress, the call will last roughly 5 minutes. It will be an 

opportunity for them to share your child’s successes, and for you to raise any concerns 

should you have them. Staff will also share with you details of “Class Charts” which will 

allow you to be fully aware of your child’s attitude to learning in school as well as login 

details to some online educational platforms. 

 

We very much hope that you are safe and well and we look forward to meeting you all in 

person once we can welcome parents back into school. 

 

  

Yours sincerely       

  

 
 

Mr S. Afzal 

Assistant Headteacher 


